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Miller’s Ark 

The children had an incredible time seeing the 

animals on Monday when they visited us at 

school!  Children went in groups to see the 

sheep, pigs, goats and donkey and learnt lots 

from our guest from the team as she shared her 

knowledge with us. 

Thank you Miller’s 

Ark! 

 

Calling your child in as Absent 

Please could all parents make absence calls before 

8:45am to enable us to send a message to the 

class teacher before school starts.  

If we have not received a message from you       

before 9am, we will follow up with a  phone call to 

you at home.  

Please help spare our worries by calling school 

early in the morning and leaving a message on our 

answer phone. Thank you! 

Parking 

Please park considerately on the roads                

surrounding the school. We appreciate it gets busy 

on the school run and the number of cars on the 

road can make you late for work but please give 

consideration to how you park to keep everyone in 

our school community safe.  

Thank you! 

Cake Sale—Well done, Martha! 

Last month, Martha in Year Two was so 

inspired by learning from the text, The Journey 

Home in Year Two, she ran a Cake Sale at school to 

raise money for the World   Wildlife 

Fund. Thank you to all those of you 

who donated cakes or purchased 

them for your ‘journey home’! 

Martha raised a fantastic, 

£236.61!!        Well done, Martha! 

Thank You 

A huge thank you to you all for your support and understanding during the last few weeks.  There 

were an increased number of illnesses and Covid cases across the school which meant staffing 

numbers have been low.  The team, as always, have been amazing at pulling together to make it 

work for the children and to keep their time at school as fun and unaffected as possible. 

 

Thankfully, things appear to be settling down and we have everything crossed for less eventful 

weeks to come! 



 

February 2022 
Community Celebrations 

Congratulations, Presley! 

Last week, Presley received a    

trophy for achieving Boxer of the 

Night!  

We are all super 

proud of you—well 

done! 

 

 

Have you succeeded in achieving something outside 

of school recently?  Perhaps a swimming certificate 

or a football trophy? We would love to hear about 

your achievements so we can add them to our next 

newsletter! Send in a photo and a brief explanation 

of your achievement to:                                            

adminoffice@bidbury-inf.hants.sch.uk.  

Important Dates 

21st—25th February—HALF TERM 

Friday 4th March—World Book Day Celebrations 

2nd March—Parents Evenings bookings open 

9th March—Parents Evenings bookings close 

14th-18th March—Parents Evenings held 

8th April—Last day of term 

Community Celebrations 

Well done to Esmé!  

She has successfully 

learned how to do a 

rising trot during her 

horse-riding lessons! 

Your Bidbury family 

are really proud of 

you, Esmé! 

Lunch Boxes 

Please ensure lunch 

boxes are as healthy 

as possible and do not contain chocolate bars.  

Thank you 

World Book Day—25th Anniver-

To celebrate the 25th anniversary of World Book Day 
this year, children are invited to dress up a a character 
from a book on Friday 4th March 2022. Staff will be 
taking part too! 

On the day, the children will take part in a variety of fun 
activities including a whole school story competition, a 
competition for the most creative class reading area 
and  taking part in identifying ‘The Masked Reader’! 

We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day 
in school and hope you will join in too with your child at 
home.  World Book Day could not happen without the 
support of parents and carers—thank you. You make it 
happen!  


